
Wallace, Gregory


From: Wallace, Gregory


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 5:18 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov; scott.smullen@noaa.gov


Subject: Re: question regarding Hurricane Dorian


Good afternoon,


One additional question to the below.


Do you have any information on the New York Times reporting this afternoon that the Secretary

threatened firings over the situation?


Thank you,


Greg


On Sep 9, 2019, at 10:14 AM, Wallace, Gregory <gregory.wallace@turner.com> wrote:


Good morning,


I am reading this morning that Mr. McLean is investigating whether the NOAA response to the

President’s social media posts and comments on Dorian was appropriate, and if those violated any

procedures or ethics.


Is that accurate, and could you please share the email?


Thank you,

Greg


Gregory Wallace

CNN government regulations producer

202-738-3113
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